
 
Thursday 14th October 2015 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Re: Year 3 WOW Day – 22nd October 2015 

We are planning to have visitors in for a problem-solving workshop during our WOW day on Thursday 

22nd October. The problem solving sessions involve unique puzzles, tangram games, challenging cube 

shapes to construct and other games to develop new skills. The workshop will encourage co-operation 

and decision-making through communication and teamwork. 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £1 and children can come to school in non-uniform. 

Please send your contribution by 21st October 2015. 

In accordance with the 1996 Education Act, we have to ask for ‘voluntary contribution’ towards the 

cost of the visitors. In the unlikely event that costs cannot be covered by contributions, the trip will 

be cancelled. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Year 3 team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


